
       

            Muscatine USBC October 2018 
Newsletter
Welcome Everyone! Here we are – another bowling season has 
begun. It is going to be a busy bowling season this year as we have 
lots going on. So…let’s get to it!

Family Doubles tournament will be running this month. Dates 
available to bowl with one adult and one youth bowler are: October 
6/7/9, October 13/14/16 and October 20/21. Entry forms are 
located by the desk. Please help encourage a youth bowler to bowl 
with you as they are our future.

The Women’s 600 Club will be hosting an “In League” Doubles 
Tournament the week of October 7-13th. The entry fee is $5 per 
person and your scores from the day you bowl will be combined 
with your doubles partner’s score. Pick up an entry form and sign 
up!

Rose Bowl 3rd Annual Bowl For Boobies tournament will be held 
on October 13th at 6:30pm. 5 person team with a $100 entry fee 
will donate $45 to Breast Cancer Awareness. Chuck Murphy Band 
will be playing from 8:00pm – 11:00pm. Have some fun and help a 
great cause at the same time!

RoseBowl will be hosting their Bar Challenge on October 27th at 
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6pm. The cost is $75 per 5 man team. Grab some friends and some 
drinks for a good time!

WADJA Shoot Tournament will be starting October 1st! Sign up 
before each time you bowl, bowl your average and you get an entry 
into the drawing to win some cash! Prepay the amount of $25 
(instead of paying $1 each time you bowl) and receive double 
entries when you bowl your average. The first drawing will be held 
December 22nd. Last season each drawing winner won $500!!! More 
people = more money! Please sign up at the front desk.

As explained in a letter that was written by our new USBC 
President Judy Hocke, Muscatine will be hosting the Men’s State 
bowling tournament this year. It explains that this will make our 
city tournament start on November 12th -16th. Men, Women and 
Youth city tournament entry forms will be at the desk. 

We hope you will participate as last year we had a great time! It 
will be recorded again and LIVE Streaming on FaceBook along with 
being posted on YouTube. If you or your team sponsor are 
interested in sponsoring an ad that was seen by over 10,000 
viewers please contact any board member for details. Come join 
the fun!

Here again is a list of your Muscatine USBC Board Members:

Judy Hocke – President Jeanne Staley – Vice President

Association Manager – Warren Ribbink Sergeant at Arms –
Elaine Cook

Delegates – Gene & Karlyn Logel

Directors: Shaun Beauchamp, Robert Delano, Mark Frye, Tiffany 
Knee, Laurie Lanfier, Gene Logel, Seann McCleary, Randy Naber, 
Linda Taylor, Mary Jo Thein

Youth Directors: Larry Brown, Lisa Madsen, Kevin Madsen, Cathy 
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Ribbink

Any one of these members are here to help make the sport of 
bowling better for all of us. Questions, comments or concerns, 
please contact us. 

Again, welcome back! Wishing you a great season of health and 
high scores!

Muscatine USBC Board of Directors
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